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From: Philippa Bergmann
To: Common Council Executive Committee
Subject: Support for Sabrina Madison for D17
Date: Thursday, October 20, 2022 11:38:35 AM

Dear members of the Common Council Executive Committee,
 
AAs a homeowner in District 17, I share my support for instating Sabrina Madison for the remainder
of the term of the vacated Alder seat for D17. Our community deserves to have trust in our officials.
 
Thank you,
 
Philippa
 
Philippa Bergmann
27 Anniversary Court
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